
Church Security Guidelines Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Members of [Church Name] 

Dear Church Family, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure the safety and security of our congregation, we are 

updating our church security guidelines. Please read the following updates carefully and 

maintain a vigilant and respectful environment during all church activities. 

Updated Guidelines 

• All entrance doors will remain locked during service hours. 

• Please report any suspicious activity to the designated security team immediately. 

• Children should be accompanied by an adult at all times. 

• Emergency exit routes are to be reviewed by all members before services. 

• Regular safety drills will be held quarterly. 

Your safety is our utmost priority. We encourage all members to familiarize themselves with 

these updated guidelines and to participate actively in promoting a secure environment for our 

community. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

In Christ's Service, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


